St. Louis School
Circular No. 92 (11/12)
13" January 2012

To: All Staff, Parents & Students

Re: Feast of St. John Bosco
The Feast of St. John Bosco will be held on Tuesday, 31% January, 2012.
Holy Mass will be celebrated for all students at the Grand Stand.
All students should return to school in full winter uniform and go to their own
classroom before 8:30 a.m.. The Class teachers should take the roll-call and the class
monitors should hand in the Registers to the school office before 8:45a.m.
Also at 8:45 a.m., announcement will be made through the public address system. All
students should follow the instructions and go to the football pitch class by class.
They should line up as directed before they proceed to the Grand Stand.
There will be the presentation ceremonies of the “Father Deane Achievement Award”
and “St. Louis School-Sung Laboratory Yale University Internship Award” after the
Holy Mass.

There will be organized ball games when the whole ceremony is over.

There will be no normal lessons on that day. The library will be open till noon.
Students may leave the school campus after 11:00 a.m.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation, and hope you all will enjoy the Feast

of St. John Bosco.

Fr. Peter Ng
Principal



